
 

 
Ebusco regains access to bank accounts after pre-judgment 

attachments have been lifted 
 

Deurne, 24 October 2024 - Ebusco (Euronext: EBUS), announces that today the pre-judgment 
attachments on its bank accounts have been lifted.  

On 17 October 2024 a pre-judgment attachment was placed on some of Ebusco’s bank accounts. 
In agreement with Qbuzz, the attachments have been lifted. This allows Ebusco to access its bank 
accounts again.  

Information in this press release may constitute inside information within the meaning of Article 
7(1) of the European Market Abuse Regulation (MAR). This press release was distributed at 11:45 
on 24 October 2024. 
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About Ebusco 
Ebusco is a developer, manufacturer, and distributor of zero-emission buses, as well as a provider of 
ancillary products and services for the electric vehicle ecosystem. As an innovative frontrunner in the 
rapidly expanding market of electric buses and ecosystems, Ebusco has developed highly efficient 
electric buses, excelling in operational performance, cost-efficiency, and service quality. Dedicated to 
advancing environmental sustainability, Ebusco’s mission is to contribute to a better environment by 
enabling safe, sustainable, emission-free and affordable transportation ecosystems. 
 
Ebusco buses currently operate in multiple countries throughout Europe, and are deployed in major 
cities such as Amsterdam, Berlin, and Barcelona. Ebusco was founded in 2012 and had a workforce of 
770 full-time employees as at 30 June 2024. 
 
Since 22 October 2021 Ebusco is listed on Euronext Amsterdam (EBUS). 
 
For more information: www.ebusco.com 
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